
 

 

       
15-09-2023 
 
To, 
BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001. 
 
(Script Code: 522091) 
 
Subject: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 – New International Securities Identification Number 
(‘ISIN’) Number. 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
This is in continuation to our intimation dated 05th September, 2023 regarding allotment and 
Activation of ISIN INE890G13018 for Fully Convertible Warrants by National Securities 
Depository Limited we wish to further inform you that the same was activated by Central 
Depository Services (India) Limited on 14th September, 2023   
 
Kindly take the same on the record. 
 
Thanking You,  
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For and on behalf of  
United Van Der Horst Limited. 
 
 
 
Sameer Sopan Shinde 

Company Secretary & Compliance officer 
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